
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

May 5th, 2025 

 

Honorable Joanne Cunningham 

Chair, Albany County Legislature 

112 State St. Rm. 710 

Albany, NY 12207 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Cunningham,  

 

The Office of the County Executive is requesting to amend the termination date and extend the 

period of performance of an agreement with the New York State Division of Homeland Security 

and Emergency Services regarding the Albany County Hazard Mitigation Plan through 3/31/26. 

The final submission of the County Hazard Mitigation Plan was delayed due to an unforeseen 

requirement of the planning process. The plan has since been fully submitted but the extension is 

required to meet DHSES and FEMA standards. This is a no cost extension.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this request, I can make myself available at your earliest 

convenience. Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Daniel P. McCoy 

Albany County Executive 

 

 
cc: Hon. Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader 

 Hon. Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 

 Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

 James Curran, Minority Counsel 
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